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Ohio Power Siting Board: I am a member of IBEW Local 8 and
live in Findlay. I am happy to see South Branch Solar Farm
opportunity come to Hancock County. South Branch Solar
provides many electricians like myself a job. I have experience
working with solar farms and I can say that it is a safe and
efficient form of energy generation. Leeward has proven over
the last year to be a positive active member of our community.
For these reasons I ask you to approve South Branch Solar
Project. Terrence Rowland, Findlay Case # 21-0669-EL-BGN
South Branch Solar
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